
 

SSSooollldddoootttnnnaaa   HHHiiiggghhh   SSSccchhhoooooolll      
PPPTTTSSSAAA   EEExxxeeecccuuutttiiivvveee   BBBoooaaarrrddd   

GGGooollldddeeennn   AAAppppppllleee   AAAwwwaaarrrddd   RRReeeccciiipppiiieeennnttt   
 
Quality volunteers could be compared to the “icing on the 
cake” in a school setting.  Due to the outstanding volunteer 
leadership and service of the Soldotna High School PTSA 
executive board, Soldotna High School is a beautifully 
decorated cake.   
 
Principal Sylvia Reynolds comments that the executive 
board members are not your ordinary garden variety type 
of volunteers, seen only once a month at a designated 
meeting time.  This board is constantly visible in the school 
and around the community as they work toward completing 
tasks allowing them to meet their targeted goals for the 
school. 
 
The PTSA set two goals for the school year 1) teacher and 
staff appreciation and 2) educating the public concerning 
school finance and funding.  To show appreciation and 
gratitude for staff members, the board coordinated 
monthly staff luncheons and showered the staff with gifts 
and food during their proclaimed “Staff Appreciation 
Week.”  In response to their second goal, the executive 
board hosted central office staff and Juneau legislators 
to a question and answer forum regarding public education 
funding. 
 
It is actions such as these that lead to tonight’s special 
recognition.  Please join us, the KPBSD board of education, 
as we proudly recognize the Soldotna High School PTSA 
executive board for its outstanding service to education. 
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